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TMPPM Update of Elevated Blood Lead Level 
Indication in Texas Health Steps Environmental 
Lead Investigations effective July 1, 2024

On July 1, 2024, the Texas Medicaid & Healthcare 

Partnership (TMHP) will update the Texas Medicaid 

Provider Procedures Manual (TMPPM), Children’s Services 

Handbook, subsection 4.3.12.6.6 “Required Laboratory 

Tests Related to Medical Checkups,” to change the 

elevated blood lead level reference value (BLRV) from 5 

micrograms per deciliter (mcg/dl) or higher to 3.5 mcg/dl 

or higher.

This updated value will apply to Texas Health Steps 

Environmental Lead Investigations.

This update will align the TMPPM with the Texas 

Department of State Health Services (DSHS) changes, 

effective January 1, 2023, and the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC) recommendations.

For more information, Contact Provider Relations at 956-

632-8308

June-28
2024

To enter authorization requests 

and upload clinical via the 

Provider Portal, visit 

driscollhealthplan.com/providers

 

To verify authorization 

requirements via the 

Authorization Requirement Portal, 

visit driscollhealthplan.com/

priorauthcheck 

 

To submit authorization requests 

or clinical to the UM Dept. via fax, 

send to 1-866-741-5650

* To access the DHP provider portal , visit driscollhealthplan.com
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